
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £102.50 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 1 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 1 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

Would you like to know more about 
Supported Internships? 

 
A Supported Internship is a work-based study programme for 16- to 24-year-olds 

with special educational needs and disabilities, who have an EHCP. 

 
Internships are unpaid and last for 12 months. Young people are enrolled with a 

training provider, but spend most of their time a workplace setting. 
 

An internship aims to help participants develop their work skills and gain valuable 
experience, with the hope of gaining paid employment. 

 

To give parents/carers more information about this scheme, North Yorkshire Council 
is leading a series of brief (45min) online sessions to explain all about them. 

 
Each session will focus on provision within a particular area of North Yorkshire and 

feature Supported Internship Providers from that area. 

 
Click on the links to sign up for one or more of the sessions: 

 

17 April, 4.00-4.45pm – Selby Area – 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-

parentscarers-selby-area-tickets-862988851887 

18 April, 4.00-4.45pm – Scarborough/Whitby/Filey - 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-

parentscarers-ny-coast-tickets-861995891917 

23 April, 4.00-4.45pm - Skipton Area - 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-

parentcarers-skipton-area-tickets-862997327237 

30 April, 4.00-4.45pm – Northallerton Area - 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-

parentcarers-northallerton-area-tickets-863015080337 

01 May, 4.00-4.45pm – Harrogate Area - 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-

parentscarers-harrogate-area-tickets-863020646987 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentscarers-selby-area-tickets-862988851887
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentscarers-selby-area-tickets-862988851887
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentscarers-ny-coast-tickets-861995891917
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentscarers-ny-coast-tickets-861995891917
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentcarers-skipton-area-tickets-862997327237
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentcarers-skipton-area-tickets-862997327237
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentcarers-northallerton-area-tickets-863015080337
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentcarers-northallerton-area-tickets-863015080337
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentscarers-harrogate-area-tickets-863020646987
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-supported-internships-for-parentscarers-harrogate-area-tickets-863020646987


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) 
aims to ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, 
healthy and achieving. 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number:  0300 131 2 131 Or see their website here: 
 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

Prize Bingo Night 
 

Tuesday 30 April 2024  
6pm refreshments, eyes down at 7pm 
Welburn Hall School  
 

We had such fun at the last Welburn Hall Bingo night that we’ve 
decided to do it again!! 
 

Join us from 6pm onwards for the famous Welburn Cake Stall 
and other light refreshments, with eyes down at 7pm. 
 
This event is organised by our Home School Association to raise 
much needed funds for the things we would like for our school.  
 
There are lots of lovely prizes to be won – both on the Bingo and 
Raffle. This event is open to Welburn families and friends. 

Non-Uniform Day, Friday 19 April 
 
Next Friday is going to be a Non-Unform Day in aid of our Prize Bingo Night at the end of 
the month. 
 

Students can come in wearing their civvies and donate a prize for the bingo or raffle.  
 

All offerings are graciously accepted and we thank you in advance for your kind generosity.  

April’s online safety newsletter will be mailed with this week’s newsletter – please do look out for it. 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/


   
 

 

 

Mrs Barker’s class had a great day yesterday competing in the Panathlon Swim Challenge, at 
Queen Margaret's School in Escrick, just outside of York. 
 
The students took part in a number of different races, which included collecting things from different 
areas of the pool. 
 
Our students performed brilliantly and came 3rd overall with 72 points! Well done everyone. 
 
Panathlon is a national charity which provides young people with disabilities and special educational 
needs an annual programme of competitive sports to take part in.  

Rebound Therapy – Consent 
 
Rebound Therapy is about using the trampoline for the benefit of students with a wide range of 
disabilities. It is used to enhance movement patterns, develop and promote motor skills, body 
awareness, balance, coordination, and communication.  
 
It’s a highly enjoyable activity and the sensory feedback students acquire helps them with 
regulation, ready for learning. 
 
You may have consented before, but this was for the outdoor trampolines – we have new ones for 
indoor and therefore need parental consent for your child to take part. We realise not all of our 
students are able to do it. 
 
Rebound Therapy consent forms were sent home in bags before the Easter holidays – 
please get them back to us as a matter of urgency. 
 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 


